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Subject: Approval of Agreement - California State University East Bay Foundation 
 (CSUEB Foundation), Chabot College 
 
 
Background:    After School Career Pathway planning grants are being funded by the Packard 
Foundation at several California State University campuses, among them California State 
University East Bay. The intent of these projects is to improve the quality and workforce in after 
school programs while creating career pathways for adults working in after school programs. 
The East Bay Career Pathway Project has a focus on creating a pathway to teaching with an 
emphasis in Science Technology Engineering and Mathematics (STEM).  
 
The planning grant is intended to provide support for partners in conducting needs assessments, 
identifying local challenges, and identifying structures and processes for recruiting and serving a 
group of participants in an after school career pathway. During the planning grant period, Chabot 
College will work with various partners in the East Bay project to identify needs, challenges, and 
resources necessary for recruiting adults who are currently not on a college pathway, and 
creating a pathway for a group (cohort) to proceed through a program at Chabot College. The 
intention of the pathway is that eventually, students will transfer to California State University 
East Bay to complete a degree and teaching credential, thus completing a career pathway. 
 
Chabot College will be a part of a larger collaborative group in the East Bay project which 
includes several partners such as the Alameda County Office of Education, community based 
organizations, workforce development boards, and representatives from other community 
colleges and California State University East Bay.      
 
Upon delivery of a project plan, the CSUEB Foundation agrees to reimburse Chabot College up 
to $14,000.  Chabot College delivered such a project plan by the grant deadline of March 1, 2010 
 
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed agreement with 
California State University East Bay Foundation for reimbursement of up to $14,000 for the 
submittal of the college’s project plan.  
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